
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JUNE 8, 2005 

CYCLING RACE TO BE HELD IN VAUGHAN ON AUGUST 7, 2005 IN WARD 2 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Community Services, in consultation with the Director of Recreation & 
Culture and the Director of Parks and Forestry Operations, recommends: 
 

THAT the Vaughan Cycling Club located at 31 Old Firehall Lane, Woodbridge, L4L 8W3 
be provided the Community Service Organization (CSO) rates for Services In Kind (SIK) 
items in accordance with the current policies, procedures and fees for their cycling race 
planned for August 7, 2005. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
There will be no economic impact if the SIK items are allocated within the current approved 
policies, procedures and rates. 

Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to provide Council with information regarding the feasibility of 
providing CSO rates to the Vaughan Cycling Club. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

At the Committee of the Whole meeting of November 8, 2004, Mr. Di Cristofaro of the Vaughan 
Cycling Club, made a deputation to Council requesting assistance with SIK for the cycling event 
planned for August 7, 2005. (Item 28, Report No. 78)  Council directed that staff provide a report 
on the feasibility of providing assistance for SIK for their event. 
 
The Vaughan Cycling Club is a not-for-profit organization running this fundraising event for riders 
of all ages. Accordingly, they qualify to receive available SIK at the CSO rate similar to other 
clubs offering comparable events.   
 
Currently, Mr. Di Cristofaro and his club have not finalized the list of SIK required for this event 
and therefore the value cannot be ascertained. When their list of requirements is complete staff 
will allocate the SIK’s according to the approved polices, procedures and rates. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with section 1.3 of the Vaughan Vision as it provides effective and 
efficient delivery of services. 
 
The necessary resources have been approved and allocated. 

Conclusion 

Staff will work with Mr. Di Cristofaro and the Vaughan Cycling Club to ensure a successful event.  
The needed SIK will be allocated within the current policies, procedures and rates. 
 
Attachments 

None 
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Terri Cosentino,  
Supervisor, Customer Service and Administration 
Ext. 8078 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Marlon Kallideen,  
Commissioner of Community Services 


